
Hello,
I hope that you have had a good week.
Ordering School Lunches.
If your child has a school dinner, please do the following:
• Order on the My Child at School App
• Order before 7:45am on the day
• You can order 2 weeks in advance.
• If you need help, come to the school office.
Our House System Refresh.
We have relaunched our house system this week and all children have been given their new
houses.
We now have:
Phoenix – Isibindi (courage in Zulu)
Sphinx – Amistad (friendship in Spanish)
Dragon – Altruismo (givers in Spanish)
Pegasus – Reveur (dreamers in French)
we are excited to relaunch this and will be
having several house events to develop the
children’s belonging and sense of community
in school.

Have a lovely weekend,
Miss Rebecca Smith.
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Congratulations to our badge winners this week…
Richmond Class:
Noureen – 2nd white badge
Mariam, Anna, Darcey – 1st white badge
Macaulay Class:
Hannefah, Laura, Levi, Malakai, Uloaku, Nusaybah – 1st 
white badge
Lansdowne Class:
Grace, Femi, Hanna – 1st white badge

Congratulations to our badge winners this week…
Bloomfield Class:
Remy, Olivia, Gurmani, Skyla-Rose, Kristofers, Rumaisa, 
Marawa - first white badge.
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Friday 31st January – NSPCC 
Numbers Day
Thursday 6th February - Children’s 
mental health week Parent workshop - 
2.00pm - more information to follow.
Wednesday 12th February – House 
Launch Day – wear house colour.
Friday 14th February – non-uniform day 
with donation for chocolate bingo

Attendance

Character muscle of the week

Feeling safe and secure:
Being able to feel relaxed and 
comfortable.  You can help others feel this 
too.

Primary Leadership Team 
#collaboration #community

House Launch Day – 12th February 2025.
We are having a House Launch Day to create a 

sense of belonging in the houses and for the 
children and staff to get to know the other people 

in their houses.

Children are invited to wear an item of clothing in 
their house colour:

Phoenix – Red

Sphinx – Yellow

Dragon – Green

Pegasus – Blue

 

A huge congratulations goes 
to Lansdowne, for amazing 
attendance and to Hughenden 
class for excellent punctuality 
this week.
Please remember that gates 
open at 8.40am and children 
must be in class by 8.50am. 
Also, please familiarise 
yourself with NHS guidance 
on when to keep your child 
from school.
Is my child too ill for school? – 
NHS
Thank you,
Miss Key.

Class Attendance 
%

Hawkins 89.3%
Bloomfield 90.3%
Macaulay 95.4%

Lansdowne 98.3%

Richmond 90%
Hughenden 92%

Lothair 90.5%
Whole 
School 

Attendance 
92.2%
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